
Committee  on  Legal  Affairs  II:
Possible  legislative  basis  for
instrument on public documents
Written by Edina Márton

On 1 February 2016, the Committee on Legal Affairs of the European Parliament
delivered an “Opinion on the legal basis of the proposal for a Regulation of the
European Parliament and of  the Council  on promoting the free movement of
citizens and businesses by simplifying the acceptance of certain public documents
in  the  European  Union  and  amending  Regulation  (EU)  No  1024/2012
(COM(2013)0228  –  C7-0111/2013  –  2013/0119(COD))”.  As  is  clear  from  the
opinion, the initial proposal was based on “dual legal basis” [i.e., Articles 114(1)
and 21(2) TFEU]. After the removal of the former provision, the need for the
assessment of the latter provision arose. Thus, the Chair,  Mr Pavel Svoboda,
assesses  whether  “the  new  single  legal  basis”  of  the  proposal  is  valid  and
appropriate.

The opinion is available here.
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